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Sept. 7, 8 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  National Day of Remberance

Next Saturday, September 14 marks the National Day of Remembrance for the Unborn Child.  As in past years, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will hold a memorial for all children lost to abortion, but particularly those ‘Five Unborn Children of God”, for whom LIFESPAN provided a safe resting place in 1978.  Join with us for one hour in prayer and song, remembering these little ones and all who have been touched by abortion.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Grandparents Day

This is probably a “greeting card holiday”, but stop and think for a moment. If not for your grandparents, and their sacrifices, there would be no mom or dad for you and without your mom and dad, there would be no you.  And on and on through the generations.  Life is truly a continuum and its preservation is in our hands.  So, if you are lucky enough to still have grandparents in your life, give them an extra hug this weekend and listen to their stories.  They have much to teach us.
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Sept 21-22
 Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Movement in Motion  
Registration is now underway for the annual Movement in Motion bus trip to Washington DC for the March for Life.  Open to 7th-12th graders, joining with thousands of other young people, the March makes a tremendous statement of support for all human life.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Sept.28, 29  Right to Life-LIFESPAN   UNPLANNED
If you were unable to see the movie UNPLANNED at a theatre, the Oakland/Macomb office of LIFESPAN has three copies available for loan.  Please call the LIFESPAN office for information, 248-816-1546.
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